
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 25th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have had another busy week in Year 2 and the children have worked very hard.  With 

the weather turning colder, we would like to remind parents to send in coats.  Please label 

coats and any other item of clothing clearly with your child’s name. 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Our big question is: 

What would Traction Man use to make himself a new 

superhero costume? 

Next week’s learning: 

RE: The children will be reflecting on the wonder of God’s creation and how it shows His 

love for us. 

English: We will start a new core text ‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers.  We will explore 

the story, predict the events and retell the story for our ‘Big Write.’ 

We will have spelling test next Friday.  The spellings for this week are on this newsletter. 

Maths: We will be comparing and ordering numbers within 100. 

Science: Continuing to test materials and discover their properties.  

Computing: We will be creating our own e-books which continue.  The children will be 

learning how to load images and text, change the order of the elements and add voice to 

their pages. 

Key Dates 

22nd September- Meet the teacher video 

will be uploaded to Gsuite for you to view. 

Key Reminders 

Please could you ensure that your 

child’s PE kit is in school on 

Mondays. 

Spellings – Test Friday 29th 

September 

walk 

talk 

chalk 

stalk 

almost 
always 

also 

already 

 


